

LOOSE PARISH COUNCIL 20mph zone consultation June 1 – July 7 2023

Loose Parish Council (LPC) conducted a consultation, funded by our Kent County Council (KCC) member Cllr Simon Webb, to canvas views of all Loose Parish residents regarding introducing a 20mph zone for designated roads in the village. Results have been collated as follows: 54.4% against, 43.4% in favour and 2.2% undecided. Therefore, as this project does not have majority support, LPC will not be proceeding with it for the foreseeable future. We would like to thank all residents who gave their views and shared their traffic, road-condition and parking concerns within the Parish. We will be sharing all these with KCC Highways when we next meet them in September, to work on our Highways Improvement Plan.

If you would like to know more about any of the Parish Council's work, you can do so by attending meetings, or following our minutes published on our website: www.loose-pc.gov.uk. You will find the meetings schedule there too, along with information about the role of each committee. If you would like to be involved in decision-making on behalf of your local community, we currently have Councillor vacancies and would warmly welcome anyone who can volunteer their time and enthusiasm. Please contact our Office at office@loose-pc.gov.uk if you would like to know more.